
Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date: January 17, 2023

Consent Agenda

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Accept FY21 SCAAP funding

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as presented

Brief Summary: The Buncombe County Sheriff’s Office has received notification of a SCAAP 

reimbursement in the amount of $51,874 for the 2021 Fiscal Year. The reimbursement is 

provided by the Bureau of Justice Assistance's (BJA) Office of Justice Programs (OJP). The 

funding is reimbursement for incarcerating certain undocumented criminals during the 

reporting period. No expenditures will be budgeted for this revenue in FY23.

Sheriff Quentin Miller 
Lynn Smith, Sheriff's Office

State Criminal Alien Assistance Program (SCAAP) FundingSubject:
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Sheriff's Office John Hudson, Budget




